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Kind gesture renewed faith in human kindness

	After finishing my lunch on Saturday, September 15, at the Breakfast All Day Café in Aurora, the waitress informed me that my bill

was paid for by a very generous couple who had already left the restaurant.

I would like to thank you!

You certainly renewed my faith in human kindness.

Irene Watson

Aurora
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